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DDIIRREECCTTIIOONNSS  TTOO  TTHHEE  
UUNNIIOONN  HHAALLLL  

Since the local flooding in June, Weidner Rd. to Lookout Rd has 
been closed as has Old O’Connor Rd to Lookout Rd so the best 
way to make it to the Union Hall is from Judson Rd. 

Please see the map below. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact 
the Union Office at 210-271-0853 and we hope to see you at the July 19, General 
Membership Meeting. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


